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Greetings Friends & Fellow

Patriots, October,2018
October is a beautiful month where even in California we can see some of our trees

showing fall colors. ©

It was just wonderful to be back together again at our September general meeting...and
to see and be with all of your bright and shiny conservative selves. We hope everyone
enjoyed our captivating speaker Mr. Mitchell Morrison, formerly with FBI. We work
hard to choose speakers you will enjoy and benefit from hearing. He was an excellent
speaker and it was a lively and fact filled event where 7 more Republican women
decided to join us. ©

Please help us give these seven ladies our warmest TARWF welcome! Tina
Burns of Huntington Beach; Angela Gadberry of Huntington Beach; Dr. Joy
Johnson of Santa Ana; Sherry Lyon of Tustin; Jennifer Patrick of Irvine;
Donna Marsh Peery of Tustin, and Dorothy Sheldon of Tustin. They are
officially our first 2019 new members and will enjoy membership benefits starting
right now because they’ve joined so late in our calendar year. This is a much needed
time in our history to grow our Republican “Grassroots Army” to help preserve
our freedoms and insure our security, locally and nationally.

Our CRITICAL Mid-Election season is upon us. WE NEED YOU to make calls
and help with candidate mailings at all the Headquarters listed below, from now until
the Mid- term Elections on November 6 ™. You are members of America’s #1
“Member Grass Roots Army” and you will have lots of opportunity to serve.

1. First and foremost, spread word of the Republican values we hold so dear
with family, friends & neighbors ...and make sure they are REGISTERED and
Plan to VOTE in this election. It is suggested we go to polls vs. mailing
absentee ballots.

2. Our OCGOP President Fred Whitaker asks our help to walk precincts, help
with mailings, and make phone calls for candidates in strategic races at our local
OCGOP office on Edinger in Tustin and the NRCC office near the John Wayne
Airport

Volunteer opportunities await us at locations locally.... Please make plans to join us!

1. OCGOP Office -714-453-0900 -1422 Edinger Ave, Suite 110, in Tustin, CA
02780

2. NRCC office & NRC- 949-337-0759 - 18872 MacArthur Blvd, Unit 100 Irvine,
CA 92612 — across from John Wayne
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3. San Juan Capistrano Republican Party Field Office-530-574-7390- 32210
Camino Capistrano, #B, SJC, CA 92675

Please continue to consider getting more involved with us. We have2 OPENINGS on
our Elected BOD for 2019: Membership Chair & Recording Secretary. Please
consider being more involved and have allot of fun on the BOD.
ENGAGED, EDUCATED, ENCOURAGED, and EMPOWERED to achieve
success in 2018 & 2019 to come.

Your TARWF Membership Team,

Gretchen Whisler Pat Micone
Membership Secretary Membership Chair

Former TARWF Membership Chair Pam
Gooderham and husband Steve back in
the USA after 6 years in England, with
Pat Micone and Michael Withrow.

Whit Samway, celebrating her 100th
birthday, getting a hug from Linda
Pinson.
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Tustin Area Republican Women

Federated

Cordially Invite You To Attend Our

October 26, 2018

Meeting and Luncheon
With
Austin Lumbard, Candidate for Tustin City Council

Austin is Committed to Public Safety, Education and the

Unique Character of the City of Tustin

President, Linda Barcelona will discuss the
Non Partisan Judicial Offices as well as
State of California and Orange County Propositions

Join us on Friday, October 26, 2018 - 11:00 AM — 1:00 PM
Doors open for Check-in at 10:30 AM
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RSVP by Monday, October 22, 2018
Email: Mary Hardin at hardinmary@gmail.com

$30 for Members and $35 for Guests

Please remember
a reservation made is a reservation paid.
If you are unable to keep your reservation please cancel.

Meeting and Luncheon held at
Tustin Ranch Golf Club ¢ 12442 Tustin Ranch Rd.,
Tustin CA 92782
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TUSTIN TILLER DAYS, OCTOBER 5, 6,7, 2018

What an energizing weekend we had at TUSTIN TILLER DAYS! On
Saturday we had a HUGE Celebration for Judge Brett Kavanaugh's Supreme
Court Confirmation. Of course we were celebrating in the booth. All
weekend long conservatives were coming by with fist bumps, high fives,
hoorays, and beer toasts.

We received 33 Voter Registrations. By the way our Booth
Number was 33 (hummm). For Republicans we got 29 registration
forms. Now for the best news - SEVEN democrats changed their party
affiliation to REPUBLICAN!!! We also had 3 "do not declare" and 1
democrat. The democrat booth was very close. Now I just know it was
because our Booth was better. Photo opportunities with our President
Donald Trump were available. Quite a few requests were received to buy
our TRUMP cutout. NO WAY! WE ARE KEEPING HIM!

Our booth had campaign literature for the state and for the
county. The State Proposition material was well received (I had to make
more copies so we would not run out). We had a sheet comparing John Cox
and Gavin Newsom. NO NO NO NEWSOM! Loved giving out the "45
Accomplishments by President Trump". We also had information on all the
Orange County Campaign Offices. We were very pleased that Assemblyman
Steven Choi (68th Assembly District), Todd Spitzer (running for OC District
Attorney), and Austin Lumbard (running for Tustin City Council) stopped
by our booth. Many apologies if anyone was missed.

MOST IMPORTANTLY, many THANKS to our Adorable
Volunteers: Darlene Savord, Linda Pinson, Mary Hardin, Barbie Harayda,
Linda Barcelona, Candida Long, Cynthia Thacker, Nancy Wills, Donna
Babbs, Christine Staff, and Doug Cunningham. Doug helped with set up and
Christine Staff and Doug helped with break down. Jay Peterson and Dale
Babb (Tustin Area Republican Assembly) were always available when
needed. This was indeed a group effort. THANK YOU to everyone involved
for their time, energy, enthusiasm, and extra effort to make the Tustin Tiller
Days weekend a SUCCESS.

A special thank you to Ginger Banko, our TARWF Chaplain, for
sending out prayer requests to the Prayer Warriors for Judge Kavanaugh, his
family, President Trump, and all our Conservative Candidates. These
prayers were much needed in this very contentious time. God Bless You All!

GO FORTH AND BE BOLD!
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V&L REPUBLICAN
WOMEN FEDERATE?

Carlene Cunningham, Voter Registration Chair,

National Federation of Republican Women
Applauds Kavanaugh Confirmation
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Carl DeMaio on Yes on Proposition 6
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Your 2018 TARWF Board

President: Linda Barcelona 7
lindabarcelonai@yahoo.com

1st V.P. Programs: Candida Rosa Long
candidarosa@yahoo.com

2nd V.P. Membership : Pat Micone
Patmicone@gmail.com

Membership Secretary: Gretchen Whistler
GWhisoo1@aol.com

3rd V.P. Ways & Means: Maureen Coddington
Maureen@neptune.net

Treasurer: Gail Rego

gail@rego.com

Recording Secretary: Judy Levine
Ajllevine1@aol.com

Visit our
website
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